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From: Stuart A. Rowland, Chief Engineer, KTAL-TV
To: Whom it may concern
RE: ERP increase for KTXK-FM

Greetings!

On behalf of KTAL-TV, I have reviewed the technical statements of Frank Coleman,
President of Texarkana College of Texarkana, TX, as supported by evidence of his
consulting engineer, Don Mussell. It appears that there will be no noteworthy

interference produced into our signal. Therefore, we approve of KTXK-FM’s actions
completely.

Should any future interference problems arise, they shall be handled on a local basis
between KTAL-TV and KTXK-FM.

If there are any questions or problems in regard to this application, feel free to contact me
at (318) 629-6000 x 126, or via email at srowland@nbga.net. ~

Sincerely,

A 7

Stuart A. Rowland

22-Jan-03
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